
 

 

 
City of Alamo Heights 

  Street Closure – Ellwood — Monday, June 29th    

Scope of Work 
Westbound lane of Ellwood Street will be closed on Monday, June 29th.  Page Construction will be pouring concrete in support 
of the redevelopment of 200 Austin Highway. Entrances to adjacent properties on Ellwood will be accessible. 

Traffic Impacts 

 Ellwood Street – Westbound lane 
 Monday, June 29th   

 

Map of Construction Areas 

 

 

 
Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 
Nina Shealey 
Director of Community Development 
210-832-2250 
nshealey@alamoheightstx.gov  
 

  


